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Gainesville Police Department

Inter-Office Communication

To: Chief Tony Jones Date: June 20, 2011
From: Captain Lonnie Scott

Subject: Sole Source Justification

The Gainesville Police Department is the process of renewing an agreement with the
Department of Juvenile Justice to defray the security costs for the operation of the
Gainesville Regional Juvenile Assessment Center (JAC) for the period of October 1, 2011
through September 30, 2012.

The department needs the requested funds from the City of Gainesville, to assist in funding
the costs for security staff assigned at the center. The Center must have a live scan computer
system; the State of Florida has agreed to provide this service. Live Scan is inkless
fingerprinting, which is electronically transmitted to the Florida Department of Law
Enforcement (FDLE) for completion of a criminal record check.

Florida State Statues require a criminal justice agency may allow access to their
data/information systems via the CJNet upon approval of the Florida Criminal and Juvenile
Information Systems (CJJIS) Council.

Therefore for the aforementioned reason it will make it impossible for the City of Gainesville
to place this in a bid process.
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